Playgroup Policy - Denzil Don Kindergarten
1.  Authorisation 
This policy was adopted by the Denzil Don Kindergarten Committee of Management, at the Committee         meeting on July 15th, 2008.

2.  Review Date

This policy will be reviewed on a regular basis.

3. Scope 

This policy applies to the Committee, staff and families who use the service.

4. Policy Statements 

Playgroup will run for 4 terms per year if numbers are sufficient.

Numbers for each group to be kept to a maximum of 18 families.

In the event of the playgroup leader being unable to take the session, the session will be cancelled if no                 suitable replacement can be found. No fee refund will be offered in this case.

All families to fill out a registration form for their names to be entered onto the waiting list. Playgroup     leader to note the date of registration.

Priority will be given to those families who have/had a sibling attending Denzil Don Kindergarten.

All other spots to be filled based on the families position on the waiting list, with top being first.

Each new enrolment goes to the bottom of the list.

5. Fees 

Fees are to be paid each term.
Fees are to be paid in full no later than the 1st week of each term. There is no option for part payment of fees.

Failure to pay fees in full by this time will result in the family losing their playgroup position. This position will then be offered to the next family on the list.

All invoices and receipts to be handled by the Fees Officer.

No fee payment to be accepted by the Playgroup Leader.
